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Included in This Week’s Packet 
Box Top Collection Sheet to Youngest 
End of the Year School Calendar to Youngest 
Mary Poppins, Jr. Flyer & Ticket Order Form to Youngest 
Saz’s Fish Fry Flyer (H&S sponsored) to Youngest 
 

Box Tops / Coca-Cola Codes Update 

Congratulations to our $10 gift card 

drawing winners:  

 Nico Pellmann (January) 
 Emma Joecken (February) 

 
Thank you to all who clip / scan Box Tops and turn in Coca-Cola-Cola codes! 
 
On March 25 I’ll ship this quarter’s clipped Box Tops. Please turn in clipped Box Tops 
by March 23 … especially if they expire in March 31. Thank you! 
 

Waukesha Catholic Concert 
Waukesha Catholic Vocal Concert for K3-5th grade and the Middle 
School Choir will be held on Wednesday, May 4th in the St. William 
Campus Gym beginning at 6:30. 
 

Band Concert date will be published when the concert has been finalized! 
 
 
End-of-Year School Calendar 
The End-or-Year calendar has been included due to an error in the calendar sent home 
in your beginning of the year packet.  There will be school on Friday, May 27.  There will 
be no school on Monday, May 30 for Memorial Day. 
 
SPIRIT WEAR is again available to order through March 20th for any Waukesha 

Catholic families (K3-8).  This is the last order this school year.  Lots of items 
to select from, including a warm-up shirt for track (optional) for those 5th-8th 
graders running this spring.  Follow the link here to 
order:  https://www.kmsportsusa.com/welcome-waukesha-catholic/ 

 

 
TRACK INFORMATION (5th-8th Grade Boys & Girls) 
Track information is now available (see attachment in English or 
Spanish)!  Practices will begin on Monday March 28th and will be 
Mondays & Thursdays from 5:30-7:30 pm at Waukesha South High 
School.  The sign-up deadline is Monday March 21st.  Forms 

https://www.kmsportsusa.com/welcome-waukesha-catholic/


were emailed to families last week--if you need copies of them, please email Bill Serb, 
Athletic Director at athleticdirector@waukeshacatholic.org 
 
TRACK COACHES NEEDED 

We are still in need of several coaches for the upcoming season, 
including a head coach for 5th grade boys (there are 2 assistants 
with limited availability), and an assistant coach for 7th grade girls 
(there are 2 coaches who may miss some practices or 
meets).  Coaches must be Safeguarding certified and can work 
with the track coordinator to learn the sport and how to run 

practices & enter athletes in meets.  Please reach out to Bill Serb, Athletic Director 
(athleticdirector@waukeshacatholic.org) or Keri Spencer, Track Coordinator 
(keri4@spencerconsulting.net) with questions or to volunteer. 
 
PADRE SERRA TOURNAMENT: Our 8th grade boys won an exciting 
opening round match-up over St. Francis Borgia last Friday 
night.  Please come out to cheer on our team as they take on Holy 
Apostles Saturday March 19th at 11 am @ St. Thomas More High 
School.  Full information on the Padre Serra Tournament is available on 
their website at: https://www.thepadreserra.org/ (use the tabs on the top 
to pull up brackets or more information).  The bracket can be found 
here: https://www.thepadreserra.org/images/brackets/2022/PADREboysXXteams2022-
v1.pdf 
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